asﬁu;gton,ﬁbtreet Water

an Sanitation District

Date: January 1, 2024

From: Mike DeMattee,
District Manager

RE: Board Meeting Cancellation

Please be advised that the North Washington Street Water and Sanitation District board meeting scheduled for
2:00 p.m., January 4, 2024 has been cancelied and rescheduled for January 11, 2024.
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